
From: Wes Porak
To: Brandon Peoples
Cc: Justin.Davis@ct.gov
Subject: Fwd: fish hatchery supervisor opening in Connecticut
Date: Sunday, August 20, 2017 11:34:26 PM

Please include on ListServ.  Thanks.

Craig, Wes -

The Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental Protection is currently searching for
candidates for a fish hatchery supervisor. A link to the position posting can be found below. The closing
date is September 1

Would you be willing to distribute this announcement over the AFS Southern Division e-mail list? Thanks
in advance.

http://das.ct.gov/HRDocs/JobsExams/E_P__Fish_Hatchery_Super_1_08-17-17rev1.pdf

?Justin Davis

AFS NED President-Elect?
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